
9-26 BFC Meeting Minutes  

 Stream management plan was discussed and committee was formed to meet on Monday night 

to discuss the feasibility of getting a new grant and creating a new project for the entire 

mapping of S Boulder Creek. 

 Don says there is larval fish lab at CSU that has samples of aquatic invertebrate on boulder 

creek.  He thinks we should be able to tap into existing studies rather than create new data set  

 Tour of the Denver water Gross Res concluded that the dam is huge 

 Brenden caught a lot if fish and got new BFC interested with the aquatic sampling.  4 different 

trips and 40 volunteers showed up. 

 RMA cleaned up homeless camps. Brenden will plan a cleanup with Tenkara USA 

 Bash for Boulder Creek was very successful, raised $4k for the Boulder Flycasters.  Thank you 

Rep Your Waters 

 Flatirons Park:  

 Rob going to connect successful trout in classroom at centaurus to Nina who is in contact with 

another potential classroom 

 Chapter meetings are locked in for the year  

 Landon Mayer – Post new location – fundraiser 

 Cu Flycasters – Almont Gunnison fishing trip planned – fly tying events – club success 

  

 


